
 

ASSOCIATED STUDENTS OF COLLEGE OF ALAMEDA 

Regular Meeting Minutes 

Friday October 18, 2019 

________________________________________________________________________ 

A regular meeting for the Associated Students of College of Alameda was held Friday October 18, 2019 

at 12:06 p.m. in F-216. President Quezon, presiding as chair. The following members were present: 

Tigas, Dela Cruz, Montes de Oca, Tervalon (arrived at 12:13 p.m.), Roxas, N. Ma, and Davidson (arrived 

at 12:10 p.m.). The following member was absent: Igot (excused). Quorum was met.   

 The agenda was approved as presented.  

 Minutes from the October 11, 2019 meeting were approved. 

REPORTS  

 Treasurer Roxas attended the Guided Pathways meeting.  

 VPP Montes de Oca reported on the status of the Halloween event.  

 VPO Ma reminded senators to pick-up their binders and provide their office hours.  

 President Quezon met with VPSS Tina Vasconcelles and discussed possible outreach activities 

and ASCOA finances.  

 Officer Tigas attended the Student Success committee and will be meeting with Associate Dean 

Armstead to learn more about committee activities.  

STANDING BUSINESS 

 VPP Montes de Oca announced the theme for the Halloween event was changed from Trunk or 

Treat to a ‘Halloween Bash’. A checklist of tasks will be provided at the next meeting.  

 President Quezon provided an update on the ‘You Matter Event’, taking place November 12th in 

the Pit.  

 Treasurer Roxas met with Rachel Goodwin, DSPS Coordinator to discuss an event for Disability 

Awareness month. The general consensus among the board was to hold an event in March, instead of 

November.   

NEW BUSINESS 

 Senator Dela Cruz moved to “approve an additional budget of $2,500.00 for Officer Tigas, 

Secretary Igot, and VPO Ma to attend the ACUI Regional Conference, November 14th – 17th at the 

University of Nevada, Reno.” Motion approved without objection.  

 Officer Tigas moved to, “increase the 4imprint PO by $500.00 to purchase ASCOA sweatshirts.” 

Motion approved without objection.  

 Senator Tervalon moved to, “accept Steve Ma’s resignation from the 2019-2020 ASCOA board.” 

Motion approved without objection.   

  

 

Meeting adjourned at 1:20 p.m. 

 

Minutes submitted by Aja Butler, Director of Student Activities on behalf of Sabrina Igot, ASCOA 

Secretary 


